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Dear parents,                                                                                                 19th January 2024 
 
Thank you for your support with your kind donations to our chosen charities so far 
this year. 
 
Spring Term 
 
Share A Bear – 8th February 
 
“Every child has a right to relax and play” - Unicef Convention of Rights – Article 31 
 
If you have any preloved teddies that are in good clean condition with a CE on their label and don’t 
contain batteries, please donate them to school on Thursday 8th February.  All donations will be 
sent to various children’s centres and hospitals. 
 
 
Red Nose Day - 15th March 
 
“Nurture and celebrate children’s abilities and talents” - Unicef Convention of Rights – Article 29 
 
 
This charity supports many children to have better quality of life. For a small donation, your child 
can dress in fancy dress or mismatching clothes for the day, if they would like to. Children will be 
able to perform jokes, dances, magic tricks and any other amazing hidden talents they have as 
part of our Poulton’s Got Talent. The winner from each class will then go into a grand finale. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we encourage you to discuss the importance of rights 
and with your children at home. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Higgins-Carter and the Rights Crew 
Rights and Charity Lead  
 
 


